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Press Communiqué 

Governor extends Moh Mol greetings  

The Governor of Arunachal Pradesh Lt. General K.T. Parnaik, PVSM, UYSM, YSM (Retd.) 

has conveyed his festival greetings to the people of the State in general and to the Tangsa 

tribe in particular, on the festive occasion of Moh Mol. He expressed his hope that the 

festival of the Tangsa community of Changlang district will usher in peace, communal 

harmony and prosperity for all.   

In his message, the Governor said that Moh-Mol is basically an agricultural related festival, 

which signifies the end of an agricultural activity or beginning of crop season. Since time 

immemorial, the Tangsa community has faithfully upheld these ancient traditions, 

celebrating this festival with immense joy and customary fervor. It is my hope that this 

admirable tradition endures in the future, safeguarding the rich cultural legacy of both the 

State and the Tangsa people, he said. 

On this joyous occasion, joining our Tangsa brethren, I offer my prayers for bumper 

harvest, wealth and for longevity of the Nong Culture, the Governor said in his message. 
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